
Plainfield	Energy	Committee	–December	14th,	2022	–	minutes


Meeting	convened	at	7:17.	Conrad,	Walter,	and	Renee	were	present	and	Peter	Lapointe	joined	the	
meeting.	


1. Reading	of	November	minutes	included-	motion	was	made	to	approve	a	$102,473	proposal	which	
includes	insulation	work	for	the	Hallock	building,	Town	Hall,	and	Hathaway	Hall.		It	would	also	
include	air	source	heat	pumps	for	the	Hallock	building	and	the	highway	garage.		This	leaves	a	surplus	
of	$9102.


2. Discussed	Hallock	building	–	Insulation	work	already	completed


3. Discussed	Town	Hall	-	


- Drywall	will	need	to	be	installed	on	second	floor	walls	for	insulation	work-	the	Building	
Committee	was	planning	to	complete	that	project	after	January	23rd.


- Dehumidifier	–	the	Building	Committee	will	research	alternative	pricing.


- Foaming	the	basement	wall	–	asking	Green	Collar	to	provide	heat	so	foam	can	be	applied


- Installing	plastic	vapor	barrier	on	basement	dirt	floor,	attempts	to	reduce	basement	moisture.


4. Discussed	options	to	spend	the	remaining	grant	funding	of	$9102.		


- Police	Station	–	add	ASHP,	also	discussed	getting	a	passcode	from	Chief	Litchfield	because	the	
building	has	been	hard	to	access	for	insulation	work.


- LED	lighting	for	the	far	end	of	the	garage	was	discussed	at	prior	meeting


Meeting	adjourned	at	8:15


